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NOTICE OF WITHDRAWN DECISION 
 
 
 

On June 16, 2016, the Seattle Department of Construction and Inspections (Seattle DCI) 
published a SEPA decision and recommendation to approve a rezone of property.  The 
applicant has requested cancellation of their application and Seattle DCI hereby withdraws the 
decision and recommendation and will cancel the application.  
 

Project Number:  3018102 

Address:   6921 California Avenue Southwest 

SDCI Land Use Planner: Colin Vasquez     

Phone: (206) 684-5639 

Email:  colin.vasquez@seattle.gov  

 
 
INFORMATION AVAILABLE 
 
Copies of the SDCI Director’s Analysis, Recommendation and Decision, the project application 
materials and plans are available in our online permit and property records 
(http://web6.seattle.gov/dpd/edms/) or at the SDCI Public Resource Center, 700 5th Avenue, 
Suite 2000.  The Public Resource Center is open 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. on Monday, 
Wednesday, and Friday and 10:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. on Tuesday and Thursday.  Questions may 
be directed to Colin Vasquez. 
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